
October 2023 Advent-Parent Consultation Feedback 

 

 59 responses to the RSHE parent consultation questionnaire 
 95% of parents understand what their child will be taught and 

when. 
 95% of parents are comfortable with the Catholic ethos of the 

programme. 
 98% of parents understand and accept that their role is as the 

‘first educator’ of their child on matters related to teaching 
human sexuality. 

 97% of parents trust school’s judgment in delivering this 
programme. 

 90% of parents approve of their child learning the names of 
external genitalia in KS1. 

 92% of parents are happy for their child to be taught about 
sexual intimacy in Year 6, in a way that is respectful of 
Catholic beliefs. 

 95% of parents understand how to submit a request to 
withdraw their child from the elements of sex education that 
are not taught as part of the compulsory national science 
curriculum. 

 36% of parents would like to be involved in reviewing the 
school’s RSHE policy. 

 Majority of parents would like more information regarding 
RSHE via the newsletter and a list of books/resources that could 
be used at home to support them 

 46% of parents would be interested in attending an 
information session to find out more about RSHE at St Mary's 
for Year 5 and Year 6 parents. 

  

 


